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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Friday, November 11th, 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
Term 2 has got off to a flying start and the children are engrossed in their new topics. Hedgehogs are busying finding out about ‘Fire’ while Squirrels are studying the Great Fire of London. Badgers, Foxes and Owls are enjoying finding out about Ancient Greece. There’s lots of excitement about heroes, gods and monsters!
Health Grant

Thank you for your responses to the parent questionnaire about the Health Grant. There were lots of interesting ideas in your responses and we will be working over the next few months to put some of them into action. One initiative we have already started, as you will no doubt have heard from your children, is the Daily Mile. The children will be running/walking a mile twice a week at first, building to doing it on more days as they get used to it. You can find out more information at www.dailymile.co.uk
Another initiative we would like to introduce is using Wild About Barcombe at lunchtimes. Classes will get the chance to go over there after eating lunch. More information will follow soon about this. 

Please make sure that your child has a water bottle in school every day as we are asking the children to drink water more regularly. 

Sporting Success

This week, 18 children from Years 5 and 6 attended the Chailey Indoor Athletics event and we are delighted to report that they won! Well done to all of them. Our Y5/6 girls’ footballers will be taking part in the Partnership final next week. Good luck to them.

Cake Sale

There will be a cake sale after school on Friday, November 18th. This is a fundraising event for Y6’s participation in Patina. 

PTA Christmas Fair

You have all received a flyer about the Christmas Fair on Saturday, December 3rd. There are beautiful posters on display too. Please come along and support the PTA at this event. We are very grateful for the support they give to the children in school.
Key Dates

Term 2:

Wednesday, November 16th: parent consultations 4.00pm – 6.00pm

Thursday, November 17th: Hedgehogs Class Assembly 9.00am
Thursday, November 17th: Year 2 Break Out of Barcombe
Thursday, November 24th: Badgers Class Assembly 9.00am
Thursday, November 24th: Parents’ Partnership Forum 6.30pm – 7.30pm

Friday, November 25th: open morning for prospective parents – Reception 2017 9.30am – 11.30am

Friday, November 25th: Year 1 Break Out of Barcombe

Thursday, December 1st: Foxes Class Assembly
Tuesday, December 6th: open morning for prospective parents – Reception 2017 9.30am – 11.30am
Thursday, December 8th: Owls Class Assembly

Friday, December 9th: Hedgehogs Break Out of Barcombe

Monday, December 12th: Year 6 to Eastbourne Winter Garden – Big Sing

Thursday, December 15th: KS1 Nativity 9.00am
Tuesday, December 20th: Christmas Service at St Mary’s 9am
Wednesday, December 21st: term ends 
Term 3 begins on Tuesday, January 3rd. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any questions or queries. 
[image: image7.emf]Thank you for your support.
           [image: image6.jpg]Rforaa.




Mr James                                             Mrs Force 
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